
 
 
 
 

 
PRM Boosters Meeting Notes 

November 5, 2020 
 

1. Kudos – Marissa Albright 
• Brad Hoekzema and Todd Gailer for being soccer coordinators and 

running three soccer clinics this fall 
• Soccer clinics went SO well!  Lots of positive feedback from multiple 

families (via email) about how great this opportunity was for their 
kids. 

o Do we have take-aways from this success that we can use 
going forward? 

o Spring?  Back to school time in August? 
• PRM families for donating $2500 to Boosters which was given 

directly to classroom teachers (teacher grants- Boosters and 
Foundation donated money to PTO to allocate to staff) 
 

2. CPS Athletics Report – Marissa Albright and Allie Goodman 
• CPS wants to allow access to the elementary gyms again starting 

on December 1st 
• CPS currently wants elementary sports to have kids maintain teams 

within their current A/B cohorts 
• 10 kids per team in the gym at a time, 20 kids maximum 

o Two teams at a time with divider put down 
• Is November 16th too late to make a decision for how many teams 

we could “field” IF we participate in basketball? 
o Google Form sent out to PRM families to gauge interest in 

participating in basketball (sent asap with response due 
back by November 13th) 

o Meet on November 19th to make basketball decision 
• Safety and health protocols must be followed (health screenings 

before practice, entrance and exit doors utilized, hand sanitizer 
accessible as well as any other new systems) 
 

3. Basketball – Brooks Posta 
• Conversation about how CPS is trying to handle gym usage 

currently: 
o Are there any work arounds for us to make this feasible? 

§ Basketball clinics (keeping it in house) 
§ 3 v 3 or 4 v 4 “games” 

 
4. Cheer – Valerie 

• Do we attempt this? Can it be similar to a clinic/camp? 
• What age group of kids would we allow to participate? 

 

ATHLETICS



5. Track – Clint Bourgeois 
• Thinking ahead to spring – could possibly separate the teams into 

two nights of practice to accommodate for the separate A/B 
cohorts 

• Track meets run by the CYO league aren’t going to make 
compensations for our cohort requirement  

 
6. Treasurers Report – Kristy Miller 

• Need a new treasurer ASAP (Kristy Miller is now a PRM employee 
and can no longer serve) 

• No updates as no funds have been received or spent 
 

7. Fundraisers – Marissa Albright 
• Are any of them possible this year? 

o Super Bowl squares  
o March Madness pools 

 
8. Future Needs – Marissa Albright 

• Treasurer ASAP  
• Co-President needed by next year 
• Baseball Coordinator 

 
9. Next Meeting – Thursday, February 4th 

 
*Notes taken by Allison Goodman, Booster Co-President (ALGoodman3@aol.com) 


